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Hi Penny
 
We are working on the further information and hope to send it through this week.
 
On the interim delegation, ISOCo has confirmed that this has been extended to 1 July
2023 on the existing terms, so no changes from what is outlined in the application.
 
Kind regards
Cheryl and Matt
 

 


 
 

 

 

 

 




